
The men’s and women’s washrooms are being renovated.  
The sinks will be unavailable until the 25th of January.  

Sanitizer will be available in each of the facilities.  
You can also use the family washroom during this time.  

Thank you to the Property Committee for 
all of your hard work!

The phone lines are not working well at the moment.
We have contacted the provider to see if we can

get things sorted out quickly.  If you need to contact 
the office, you can still call and leave a message.  
The office will return your message on a personal

cell phone.  You can also look in the directory and call
Paula on her cell phone, if you need immediate assistance.
Thank you for your patience while we wait for this issue to

be solved.



Hot Soup on a Cold Winter’s Day!
Jan. 12/25
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